
Dear parents, carers and children, 

Yesterday, Mrs Eggleton took Y5 children Arya, Lucy, Leigh and Toby to Ryde School for the Year 5         

Mathematics Challenge.  They worked in pairs, against other island young mathematicians, to solve six 

timed tasks. The afternoon was finished off with a well earned drink, sandwiches and a doughnut in the 

canteen.  They had great fun and were fantastic ambassadors for our school! 

See more photos in this Buzz. 

 

The EARA group (Equality And Rights Advocates) have been continuing to develop the school playground. The two    

friendship signs that they ordered have arrived and are ready to be put up and the new rug has been placed in the Cosy 

Cabin. Before it was laid down, the children swept the floor of gravel, and then some of the other children got busy 

sweeping the gravel off the paths in the quiet area. Thank you! We are also looking for artwork to be put up in the Cosy 

Cabin, so if your children have any artwork that they would like to be displayed, let me know! We are also looking for a 

new homemade sign to go above the door. If you are handy at woodwork and feel that you could make a sign for us, 

please let me know. We would really appreciate it. 

Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week. Our focus is going to be ‘Let’s Connect’. 

Mrs Jones will be talking to the children in Collective Worship on Monday morning. 

Keep an eye out for different ideas that we will be sharing. Tuesday also sees Safer In-

ternet Day. Safer Internet Day is celebrated around the world in February of each year.  

You can read on their website ‘about practical ways in which you can get involved in the 

campaign, not just on Safer Internet Day but all year around. Whether you are a young person, a parent or caregiver, a teacher, educator or 

academic, a policymaker, or whether you represent an organisation or industry, everyone has a role to play in creating and maintaining a 

better online world’. We all have to do our bit to ensure that our children stay safe when online. Click on the link to find out more: Safer 

Internet Day 

Alfie M in Y6 is our latest book reviewer as part of our Reading for Pleasure focus. On the day that Marcus Rashford has been named the 

Premier League's player of the month, Alfie tells us all about his book 'You are a champion'. Visit our Facebook page to watch his review! If 

you have any books that you recommend, we would love you to let us know. 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, and I look forward to seeing you on Monday morning. 

With best wishes, Mrs Lennon and the Brighstone Team 

Learning and Achieving Through Love,      

Courage and Respect 

This week’s Collective Worship theme is Courage: Overcoming fear 

 

A Prayer for Courage 
 

Loving God, 

Our adventurous Creator, 

Give us courage to choose the path before us, 

Risking disappointment to find joy, 

Risking failure to be creative, 

Risking rejection so that we might find love, 

Risking stumbling so that we might climb, 

Risking the journey for the sake of the homecoming, 

We ask in the name of Jesus, 

Who risked living and dying for love of us, 

Amen 

 

“Be strong and courageous; do not be frightened or dismayed, for 

the Lord your God is with you wherever you go.” Joshua 1.9 

Sometimes our fears can stop us having fun or 

trying something new. 

We might be a bit afraid but it’s good to try to 

do it anyway, or we’d miss out on enjoying life. 

We show courage. 

When we don’t have the courage inside us to 

be brave, we can ask someone to help us. We 

can also ask God. 

https://www.saferinternetday.org/#:~:text=Safer%20Internet%20Day%20(SID)%20is,Are%20you%20ready%3F
https://www.saferinternetday.org/#:~:text=Safer%20Internet%20Day%20(SID)%20is,Are%20you%20ready%3F


School Dinners 
Children in Year R, 1 and 2 are entitled to a ‘universal’ free school meal everyday.  

Children in Years 3-6 are charged at £2.35 per day.  

 
 
 
 
 
  

Safeguarding 
 

If you have a concern about a child you can call the 
police on 999 if you feel they are at risk of 

immediate harm 
Contact us: safeguarding@brighstoneprimary.org.uk 

Speak with our DSL Mrs Jones in the school office 
You can contact the NSPCC: 

Or call children’s services 0300 300 0117 

   Poetry Corner 
 

 

When 
 
In February there are days, 
Blue, and nearly warm, 
When horses switch their tails and ducks 
Go quacking through the farm. 
When everything turns round to feel 
The sun upon its back— 
When winter lifts a little bit 
And spring peeks through the crack. 
 
Dorothy Aldis 

Grammar and Spelling Matters 
Each week we will include a mini grammar or spelling 
lesson so you know what your children are learning! 

 

 

Grammar: Commonly misused words 
 

Less or fewer? 

 
Examples: 
 
“I have less work to do than he has.” 
The work can’t be counted. 
 
“I got fewer than ten birthday presents this year.” 
The presents can be counted. 

Attendance Matters! 

Week Commencing 30th January 

Whole School attendance target: 96.5% 

      

 Actual Attendance: 95.71% 

Late marks this week: 8 

Baguettes now available on  

Tuesdays and Thursdays instead 

of JPs (ham, cheese or tuna) 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Week 1 

Macaroni Cheese Chicken Pie Roast Turkey Beef Bolognese Fish Fingers Option 1 

Veggie Sausage Tomato Pasta Tomato Pasta Veg Bolgnese Quorn dippers Option 2 

Dessert Ice Cream Jelly Cookie Apple Crumble Shortbread 



Social, Emotional & Mental Health 

Free Training for Parents/Carers 
Following the great success of the zoom online workshops last year, I am pleased to advise you of the next dates for the “90 

Minutes to Family Calm” series of workshops as one-off’s or as a course this term. 

 

The course is fully funded and is open to all parents and education staff. 

  

As always, the topics focus on managing feelings and emotions & supporting us with our own and our children’s self-

regulation – and is particularly relevant and helpful post-Covid! 

  

The workshops will be available to join on Monday mornings  from 09:30 to 11:00 

  

PLEASE FEEL WELCOME TO JOIN AND TO PASS THIS ON 

  

If you would like to join any of these 90 minute zoom sessions all you need to do in the first instance is e 

mail info@thecrossley.co.uk  to express your interest,  and I will send you a ‘joining’ pack with instructions on how to enrol 

  

Brain Training for Calm – 20th February 

How our brains work & how they affect our ability to achieve calm 

Taming the Emotions Monster -  27th February 

How to avoid & manage meltdowns through becoming an ‘Emotion Coach’ 

Sensible About Our Senses – 6th March 

Understanding about sensory triggers & how our senses affect our behaviour. 
  

Bucket Filling for Self-Esteem – 20th March 

A fun perspective on how to feel good about ourselves & help our children to build self-esteem. 

Relaxing our Kids – 27th March 

Building confidence & resilience through relaxation – steps to relaxing for children. 

  

I hope to see many of you there! 

  

  

Penny Crossley MA(Ed) 

Behaviour & Parenting Consultant 

Licensed Thrive Practitioner & Course 

Leader 

Relax Kids Coach 

IOW PO37 7EA 

Tel: 01983 861164 

 

 

 

mailto:info@thecrossley.co.uk


Bumble Bee All of the Reception Bumble Bees for achieving their goals! Alexander 

- for giving up ‘choosing time’ to help Mrs Cousins with the tidying up 

after a messy art lesson. 

Honey Bee Charlotte B - for great work in Geography. Lilli, Flo and Sammy - for 

analysing food packaging and creating an amazing bar graph.  

Ivy Bee Jack S-C - for his cheerful and enthusiastic participation in French 

this week. 

Sports Bee Anna - for demonstrating the school games values in PE lessons and 

fixtures and showing compassion to an injured opposition player. 

Bee-Haviour Nelly - for demonstrating the school values and being kind. 

Headteacher 

award 

Jude - for ALWAYS being so courteous, thoughtful and helpful to staff 

members and his peers! 



 

 

 

 

 

 Year 5 Maths Challenge 

 

Yesterday, Mrs Eggleton took Y5 children Arya, Lucy, Leigh and Toby to Ryde School for the 

Year 5 Mathematics Challenge.  They worked in pairs, against other island young           

mathematicians, to solve six timed tasks. The afternoon was finished off with a well earned 

drink, sandwiches and a doughnut in the canteen.  They had great fun and were fantastic 

ambassadors for our school! 

 

 

 

 

 



Key dates this year 
 

 

 

 Friday 10th February: Last day of term 

 

 Monday 13th—Friday 17th February: Half term 

 

 W/C 13th March: Parents Evenings (further information to follow) 

 

 Monday 3rd April—Friday 14th April: Easter holidays 

 

 Monday 8th May – Extra Bank Holiday (due to the King’s Coronation) 

 

 Monday 29th May—Friday 2nd June: Half term 

 

 Thursday 20th July: School closed for staff development day 

 

 Friday 21st July: School closed for staff development day 

 

 

 

 

 













 

Celebrate International Women's Day  
with Adult Community Learning (adults 19+), and bring a child over the age of 10yrs 

with you to our workshop morning, on Sunday 5 March 10am-12pm.    Choose be-

tween weaving your own beautiful unique piece of wall art, using mixed media and 

personal items,  or create a colourful keyring (heart, flower etc) and hopefully you'll 

never lose your keys again! 

 

Workshops take place at The Learning Centre, Westridge, Ryde and cost £10/£5 con-

cession per person (child pays £5).  Booking is essential, to book an adult and child 

place please call 817280, or adults 19+ only can book via our website www.iow.gov.uk/

ACLcourses 

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.iow.gov.uk%2FACLcourses%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2u4nNfBzB3_Th0IrXxmF5DPtG63UgqL14abuZX8Qgp3EJjvEHdV42wp9A&h=AT0GQqxYG1jFj-569ms1d368K5yG8C10IoiZb0r6D-9zsluF6hCkesPUG1hqDg4eImyip2MgLfePzcMYzWxtPMFLtP2bvlYSG2rasEZDWDrUdOUf
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.iow.gov.uk%2FACLcourses%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2u4nNfBzB3_Th0IrXxmF5DPtG63UgqL14abuZX8Qgp3EJjvEHdV42wp9A&h=AT0GQqxYG1jFj-569ms1d368K5yG8C10IoiZb0r6D-9zsluF6hCkesPUG1hqDg4eImyip2MgLfePzcMYzWxtPMFLtP2bvlYSG2rasEZDWDrUdOUf





